ROOS TRAVEL

Georgetown, Inc. is proud to sponsor

GEORGETOWN

GLOBE

PRODUCTIONS

PREMIERE SUBSCRIPTION SERIES

3 SHOWS FOR \$38.00

Camelot

November 28, 29 and 30 December 1, 5, 6 and 7

Nov./Dec. 1996

A Musical Cabaret

Feb. 1997



May 1997

To order your subscription drop by Roos Travel at 328 Guelph St. or call the box office at 877-3700

As an ADDED BONUS Everyone who becomes a subscriber gets a chance to win return airfare for two to



HOLY CROSS PARISH

224 Maple Avenue Georgetown Telephone 905-873-1887

PARISH PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED

On Sunday, November 3 at 3:00 p.m., Holy Cross Parish will be hosting a memorial prayer service at Greenwood Cemetery, praying for the repose of the souls of the deceased members of our parish and for the family and friends of our parish family. Everyone is welcome.

HAPPY 415T
BIRTHDAY

""# @ 1 • ""



MIKE "HOT ROD"
HERRINGTON
LUV Y & G

Negotiations to continue

Halton-Peel water deal possible?

By Steve LeBlanc Special

Talton regional staff have been given the go-ahead to continue negotiating with Peel for the use of their eastern neighbor's water and wastewater service.

The green light came recently at a joint meeting of Halton's planning and public works and administration and finance committees. It follows an agreement by Peel Region to supply Halton with enough water to service 5,000 new houses and about 200 hectares of commercial and industrial land for future development.

While regional councillors are encouraged by a possible link with Peel, they haven't completely abandoned the idea of letting a private sector partner build and operate the infrastructure needed under the Halton Urban Structure Plan.

Prior to Peel's commitment to supply services, Halton had solicited private sector proposals to deal with its water dilemma. A total of seven were received with three; Halton Water Partnership, Consumer's Utilities and Canadian Clean Water Systems, short listed.

Although request for these proposals has been held off, they may still be forthcoming should negotiations with Peel fall through.

Regional councillors approved \$270,000 in funding to be used for studies and legal fees in negotiations.

Peel Region will be given \$50,000 of that to prepare a detailed proposal. Regional councillors hope to have a conclusive staff report with recommended options by January.

An agreement with Peel would see a pipeline link the two regions, most likely running from north Peel to Milton. Milton would be the main beneficiary of water and wastewater service, but councillors said parts of Halton Hills and north Oakville could also be allocated a portion of the services.

Major benefits of integrating water and wastewater systems with Peel are the savings related to using Peel's existing infrastructure, and the potential sharing of new infrastructure to be built to service both north Halton and north Peel.

Dr. A.E. Macintosh is happy to announce his return to active clinical practice. I have recovered from the injury resulting from the car accident on July 18th. I am most touched by the messages and well-wishing cards which I received and I thank all my friends and patients.

I intend to return to practice on the 18th Nov. at 10 McIntyre Cres. In the meantime, Mabel will be answering any enquiries at 877-2639 during the weekday mornings.

Congratulations Aileen!

We are pleased to announce
the graduation of
Aileen on Nov. 2, 1996
from York University
receiving her
Bachelor of Arts degree
in English.
Aileen is continuing her
education at the
University of Alberta.

Love Mom, Dad, Karen

& Aunt Margaret



AILEEN DOBBIE

Churches & Temples

Georgetown Alliance Church

Main St. south of Maple Ave.
"Nurturing a growing family of people"

Pastor Paul Little
Pastor Tim Brown

Sunday Worship 9 a.m. & 11 a.m. Sunday School during both services Kids Program Wed. night 7 p.m. 873-0249

To advertise in this spot call Cindi 873-0301

KNOX PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 116 Main St. S.

Minister Rev. Peter Barrow B.A., B.D.
MORNING WORSHIP & SUNDAY
SCHOOL

11 A.M. TIME FOR REFLECTION AND RENEWAL

Ministers Office 877-2848 Secretary's Office 877-7585



GEORGETOWN COMMUNITY CHURCH

318 Guelph Street
(in Fabricland Mall)
SUNDAY WORSHIP - 10:30 a.m.
Pastors: Captains David & Donna Kennedy
877-1374

"Let Your Vision Be World Embracing..."—Baha willah

ONE
HUMANITY

INVESTIGATE
THE BAHÁ'Í FAITH!

FOR RECORDED MESSAGES

PLEASE CALL:

1-800-433-3284

Young's Pharmacy & Homecare

and

Medical Centre Pharmacy

present their Healthcare Clinic on: Diabetes Management

For people who use insulin and for people who don't

Thursday, November 7, 1996

This is the third in a series of free health care clinics oriented to patients and care givers.

Information will be provided by our pharmacists and, Joan Ross, V.O.N. Nurse Educator and Greg Lawrence, Chiropodist

Evening format: - Program 7:30 - 9:30 pm

- Lecture information session

- Lecture information session

- Refreshments and demonstrations

- Questions and answer period

Location: Young's Pharmacy and Homecare Seminar Room Please call 877-2711 for information and registration.

Next Clinics

Ostomy - December 4
Hormone Replacement Therapy - January 9
Cholesterol - February 6
Angina - March

